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Dear Parents/Carers,        20.4.2022 
 
As there are only a few weeks remaining before the Year 6 pupils sit their SATs, we 
would like to offer the opportunity for the Year 6 pupils (those pupils not already 
attending Mr. Robertson’s Maths Club) to attend a weekly booster session in order to 
provide some last minute reassurance in key areas of Mathematics.  
Mr. Yaxley and Mr. Young will be happy to provide this for one hour a week on a 
Tuesday afternoon from 3:30-4:30pm taking place on Tuesday 26th April and Tuesday 
3rd May 2022. 
This offer is by no means compulsory, but it would be amazing to see as many people 
there as possible, who wish to practise a bit more and to build their confidence.  
If this is something your child would like to participate in, please fill out and return the 
reply slip below. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Bradley Young 

Headteacher 

 

 

To the Office: 

SATs Booster 2022 
 

I give/do not give (delete as appropriate) permission for my child 
__________________________ to attend the SATs Booster sessions on 26/4/22 and 
3/5/22. 
 
Signed:____________________________________________  
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